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We have been doing some lovely research about different 
places of worship in Religious Education this week.  The 
Wrens were inspired to build churches and other religious 
buildings, they took care and were very thoughtful. 

We have also been learning a little about space, 
meteoroids, shooting stars and the Moon.   

The children joined in with the whole school write and they 
planned their own stories by drawing their story board and 
then having a go at a beginning, a middle and an end of 
their story.  They are becoming very independent at using 
the prompts that are in place for them. 

We have all enjoyed learning about The Little Red Hen, 
especially making our bread.  We made our cook books and 
these will come home with your child at the end of this 
week. 

In maths we have been continuing to subitise, looking 
at dot patterns for numbers and using our Tens frame.  

We are also using our 10 fingers and numicon to 
represent teen numbers, whilst thinking about other 
number bonds if we did not start with 10.  This is quite 
tricky and some children need support with this.  

Keeping with the space theme children also used 2D 
shapes to draw a spaceship whilst discussing the 
properties of the shape.  

Ask your children what they know about doubling at 
home and see if they can show off!  Use objects in the 
house to support them if required. 

Thank you so much to all of you that managed to 
attend the ‘Come and Play’ session, we appreciate 
that it is not always easy to commit to these things.  It 
went so well and it is clear to see how much all of you 
support your children’s learning.  They are very lucky 
children.  

Swimming was amazing again on Thursday afternoon 
and the children are enjoying the session so much. 

All of the children are working so hard in school and 
are making such huge amounts of individual progress.  
You should all be so proud of them. 


